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Dear Sir Sir/Madam

Please consider carefully tis bill before Parliament.  It is extremely dangerous and removes all protection
 without implementing any safe guards. As a Queensland citizen, I strongly oppose this abortion bill and hope
 that the changes will not be made.

All life is precious and we should be doing our utmost to safeguard these little ones that are unable to speak for
 themselves.

If you would like to contact me further to discuss my phone number is  or you can return email me
 at this address.

kind regards
Gloria Ritchings
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